Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, December 19, 2016
6:00pm — Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:
Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Jody Hathaway, Kathy Hagen

Administration Present: Alan Duncan
Citizens:

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for November. Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.
The board approved the claim register for November totaling $10,822.92.

Motion by Hagen, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:
Alan will be off on vacation beginning next week.
Emily Thomas, desk attendant has been off work following a fall at home.

New Business:

Alan proposed increasing the wages of part time employees Emily Thomas, Mary Moorman and Billie Jo
Ulrey by .50 per hour. He stated there is money available.

The board approved his request. Motion by Byers, second by Kreager. All ayes.

Kathy inquired if the YMCA had contacted Alan regarding a program they are conducting. Alan stated he had
not been contacted.

Other Business:

Programs:

The 3rd, 4th & 5th grade basketball tourney was held on Saturday, December 10. The team sponsored by
Dr. Dragoo were the winners defeating Burnworth Zollars by a score of 30 to 21.

Kindergarten through third grade basketball will begin on January 7.

Group Fitness and Senior Fitness classes will be held from January 9 through March 2

The next Winter Indoor Market will be held on January 7at 9am.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm. Motion by Byers, second by Hagen. All ayes.
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